
NOTICE TO PITTSTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 

 

The previously advertised Monday, April 21, 2025 meeting of 

the Pittston Township Board of Supervisors at 6:00pm at the 

Pittston Township Municipal Building is postponed due to the 

Easter Monday holiday and rescheduled for Tuesday, April 22, 

2025 at 6:00pm at the Pittston Township Municipal Building.  

 
Kyle Rozitski 

Township Secretary 
 

            

 


